
From: Redacted 

Sent: 6/19/2014 1:49:16 PM 
To: gkk@cpuc.ca.gov (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov); william.maguire@cpuc.ca.gov 

(william.maguire@cpuc.ca.gov); jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov 

Cc: Redacted 

Dietz Sidnev (70=PG&E/OIT=Cornorate/cn=Recinients/cn=SRD4V Redacted 
Redacted Redacted 

Law) Redacted Litteneker, Randall ( Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RJL9) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Notice: Update to PG&E's External CCA Webpage (E-4250) 

Dear Gurbux, Jonathan, and William: 

In compliance with Resolution E-4250, we are providing notification of an update to PG&E's 
Community Choice Aggregation (CCA) webpage. We would like to thank MCE and SCP for 
their partnership during this latest update. 

PG&E's CCA webpage can be accessed here. The webpage includes both SCP's and MCE's 
rate comparisons. Please note that we have updated the webpage layout to align with PG&E's 
brand guidelines and to provide customers with an easy-to-read format. Also attached is a PDF 
of the rate comparisons with MCE, which outlines the text changes to the webpage and the 
latest rate comparison data. 

I am available to answer any clarifying questions that you may have. 

Best, 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0642739 
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